## Staley, Angelina

Subject:

FW: Omnibus Approval Public Notice

From: Sherwood, Nina

Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 2:03 PM

**To:** Rosenson, Valerie **Cc:** Bewkes, Bradley

Subject: Fw: Omnibus Approval Public Notice

Dear Valerie,

Please attach the following correspondence to the legislative history of item LU31.004.

Thank you,

Nina Sherwood

From: Mathur, Vineeta

Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 1:34 PM

**To:** Sherwood, Nina **Cc:** Bewkes, Bradley

Subject: Re: Omnibus Approval Public Notice

Yes, the legal notice was published on Wed Dec 8th and not Friday Dec 10th which was an estimate.

Thanks, Vineeta

From: Sherwood, Nina

Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 1:11:37 PM

**To:** Mathur, Vineeta **Cc:** Bewkes, Bradley

Subject: Fw: Omnibus Approval Public Notice

Thank you for responding.

Just to clarify, the petition was not published on Friday December 10th as was communicated to Mr. Garst, but was published on Wednesday December 8th?

Thanks again,

Nina Sherwood

From: Mathur, Vineeta

Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 10:53 AM

**To:** Sherwood, Nina **Cc:** Bewkes, Bradley

Subject: Re: Omnibus Approval Public Notice

Dear Nina,

The legal notice of decision for 221-20 was posted in the newspaper on December 8, 2021.

Thanks, Vineeta

From: Sherwood, Nina

Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 10:21:16 AM

**To:** Mathur, Vineeta **Cc:** Bewkes, Bradley

Subject: Re: Omnibus Approval Public Notice

Dear Vineeta,

What was the date of the public notice for zoning board application 211-20?

Thank you,

Nina Sherwood Board of Representatives District 8

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 7, 2022, at 8:45 AM, Stephen Garst <SGarst@promo-consultants.com> wrote:

Below is the email from Land Use that the Omnibus text change public notice to be posted on Friday

Steve Garst Mobile 203.219.1664

From: Mathur, Vineeta < <a href="Mathur@StamfordCT.gov">VMathur@StamfordCT.gov</a>>

Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 11:13 AM

To: Stephen Garst

Subject: Re: Omnibus Approval Public Notice

Hi Steve,

The public notice will be published this Friday.

Thanks,

## Vineeta

**From:** Stephen Garst < <u>SGarst@promo-consultants.com</u>>

Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 10:57 AM

To: Mathur, Vineeta

**Subject:** Omnibus Approval Public Notice

## Hi Vineeta

The coalition is disappointed with the result of the Omnibus approval last night. It seems the all past comments the coalition made really weren't taken into consideration by the zoning board members.

Question, do you now when the public notice in the paper will be made on this?

Thank you, Steve Garst Stamford Neighborhoods Coalition